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‘Let all that you do be done in love’



RE & Catholic Life

‘Let all that you do be done in love’

Gospel value- HUMILITY

In the Gospel we hear about 
how Jesus asks a rich young 

man to sell his nice things 
and to give all his money to 
people who are poor. What 
do you think the rich man 

did? 

Lord, please help us to 
live a humble life.. Guide 
us in serving those 
around us. Help us not to 
be boastful  of our 
works but instead give 
You and our brother and 
sisters the full glory. 
Amen
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Attendance Matters
Research shows that attendance improves attainment and life 

chances for our children

The class with the HIGHEST attendance this week is…
                              RECEPTION with 94.74%
CONGRATULATIONS you have 5 minutes extra play!

Our whole school attendance is 92%
     
Our target is 96%



A message from Mrs Hensman…
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Dear St Paul’s

Firstly, a massive thank you for all the kind donations for our Harvest Mufti.  
Your generosity will benefit those in our local community- watch out for news 
on how the goods are going to be shared amongst local organisations.

A reminder that the Scholastic Book fair will be open after school next week- 
Monday until Friday. There will be an extensive range of books and goods 
available to purchase. Every purchase raises money for the school to buy new 
books for our children. See the following slides for some of the titles available. 
We are also looking forward to Bedtime Stories on Wednesday- it would be 
great to see as many of you as possible return to school for a story and a 
biscuit with your teachers! 
In the meantime, have a very happy and safe weekend!

Mrs Hensman
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Let’s celebrate! 
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Class English Award Maths Award RE Award Star Person

Reception

Year 1 Isabella George Chizzy Mohamed

Year 2 Primrose Jack Eric Reggie

Year 3/4 Josh Y3- Holly 
Y4- Ivy 

Gabriel Sonny 

Year 4/5 Lena Corey Nathaniel Olivia C

Year 6



Diary
Dates…
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Friday 11th October Harvest Mufti- bring tins of food as donation

Monday 14th–18th October Scholastic Book Fair 3.15pm- Mon- Friday

Wednesday 16th October World Food Day themed menu

Wednesday 16th October Bedtime Stories- 5-5:30pm

Tuesday 22nd & Wednesday 23rd 
October

Parents Evenings 3.30pm

Friday 24th October Half term Dress  Up Disco

Friday 28th- 1st November October Half Term

Monday 4th November Non Pupil Day- School Closed for children

Monday 18th November Whole School Mass in Hall 9am
Blessing of School Chapel
Tree Planting- 10 years of CAST

Wednesday 4th December
Thursday 5th December

KS1 Performance 2pm
KS1 Performance 3.30pm

Tuesday 10th December Reception performance 3pm

Thursday 12th December Christmas Jumper day/ Christmas Dinner Day

Tuesday 17th December KS2 Carols Service- Church 5pm

TBC Christmas Disco

TBC Christmas Fair

Friday 20th December Last day of Autumn Term

Please note 
new 
Christmas 
dates!



Club News
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Sadly our Martial Arts Taster programme has 
finished. However, if your child wishes to continue 
we have details of where the actual sessions take 
place- ask us for a leaflet!

‘We Do Football’ on Wednesdays still have 
places- £15 for 6 sessions 3.15-4.15pm- new 
season starts 6th November. 
Email wedofootball1@gmail.com to register.

mailto:wedofootball1@gmail.com
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We are delighted to introduce our Y6 
prefects for 2024-25, who are here to help 
and serve our school community…..



 

Have a happy and blessed weekend!
From all the team 

@ St Paul’s Catholic Primary, Plymouth
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